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Sewerage and Water Board Offices Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 

  

NEW ORLEANS – Sewerage and Water Board offices at 625 St. Joseph Street and the 

Customer Service Center located at 4021 Behrman Place, Suite M-2 in Algiers will be closed for 

the Thanksgiving holiday this Thursday, November 23, 2017, and Friday, November 24, 2017. 

The Emergency Operations Center at the Carrollton Water Plant will continue to be staffed 24/7 

as normal, and emergency personnel will be working. Residents should report any emergencies 

to 52-Water. 

Regular business hours will resume on Monday, November 27, 2017.  
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